0Oi1L CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

J'uly 12, 1963

Tenneco Uil Company
P.0. Box 1714
Durango, Colorade

Gentlemen?

Pocker Leakage Test received in this office Myy 27, 1963 indicates
that there 18 communication betwsen the producing formatiens.

You are therefore directed to take {mmediate remedial action to
separate the producing xones and upon completion of the workover
to re~file packer leakage test.

Yours very truly

Emary €. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
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